
MAY’S PUBLIC AWARENESS MEETING
Organization, ACCR
DATE: May 15, 2020
LOCATION: Virtual, using Microsoft Team.
CALL TO ORDER: 2:48 PM.
ATTENDANCE: Adele Flaherty, Aletta Barnett, Montaja Simmons, and Terri Winaught. (Brandy from the Office of Behavioral Health checked into the meeting later.)
DISCUSSION ITEMS: 
· Who the Outreach Person will be; whether we should send one more email to see if it generates interest in that open position? 
· Whether the Steering Committee meeting will be held Friday, May 22nd or Friday the 29th  
· Whether we want to change the time of the Public Awareness Meeting, and our having no brochures as other ACCR committees do.)
ACTION ITEMS: Montaja will send an email to several ACCR Committee members for one last chance to see if anyone other than Terri Winaught is interested. If not, Terri will officially become Outreach Chair at the June meeting on Friday the 19th.
Moving on to the Steering committee meeting date, several people have it as Friday, May 22nd, but Montaja will check that date for confirmation. 
As mentioned in Discussion Items, we have no brochures as other committees do, so we will be working on a wall poster instead of a brochure since the former seems more visually appealing as suggested by Adele.
Finally- A flow chart for Resources fairs and tables will be provide as a informational tool to assist the persons hosting the tables with access to ACCF info to share with visitors
ADJOURNMENT AND NEXT PUBLIC AWARENESS MEETING: Friday, June 19 is when the next meeting will be, with 1 PM as the new start time, and the meeting adjourned at 3:28 PM.

Respectfully submitted:

Terri Winaught, Public Awareness Minute Taker. 

